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Hello again, friends of the Save New Barnet Campaign. A very brief newsletter with some news and updates.

Kingmaker House - Public Consultation Event
The owners of Kingmaker House on the corner of Station Road & Lyonsdown Road are holding a public
consultation to display their plans for this seven storey office building.

According to their publicity:
“The building already has planning permission to be converted to flats. The owners are now working on a
plan to renovate the building and improve this prominent corner. The proposals include a new café, artisan
studios, office space and new homes whilst updating and drastically improving the appearance of building
and street scene.”

The consultation event is taking place on Thursday 11 May from 12 to 8 pm,
at 3rd Floor, Kingmaker House, Station Road, New Barnet, EN5 1NZ.

Please do go along to see what they have planned and voice your opinion.

Victoria Quarter - Second Amendment to Planning Application

Public comments on One Housing’s amended plans for their Victoria Quarter Gateway scheme closed on 19
April. We currently have no further news on this, or a date when it will go to the council’s planning committee.
When we do we will let you know.

Development Rumour

We have recently been hearing a rumour about a possible redevelopment of the Currie Motors garage in
Brookhill Road (on the corner of Crescent Road, opposite the nursery school). It is being suggested that a
supermarket (possibly Aldi) are working up plans for the site. We have nothing to go on at the moment, but if
you have any more information that could substantiate these stories, please let us know.

Regards,
Save New Barnet Campaign Team
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Save New Barnet Campaign is a non-political group of local residents fighting for a better New Barnet. The group seeks to inform
the local community about potential changes to the area, and oppose inappropriate developments. The group aims to promote a
clear vision for how New Barnet could be developed for the benefit of the community based on the views of local people.

The campaign is funded entirely by donations from individuals. It is not bankrolled by any company or commercial organisation.




